Dear Nicki and all at Old Cooperians,

<u>Firstly</u> I apologise for the delay in coming back to you with the results of your fundraising, we are operating on a skeleton staff so please bear with us.

I am delighted to let you know that the total raised from your fundraising efforts is £847.51!! This is amazing and on behalf of all the doctors, nurses, staff, patients and families I want to say a huge "Thank you".

It is so important to the Hospice that we receive the support of the community, especially in these unprecedented times and your fundraising will help to ensure we are able to continue with the work we do for all who need us.

Once again thank you all so very much

**Kindest Regards** 

Michelle Gower Community Partnerships Manager



We need your support now more than ever.

Support our Nurses today

www.sfh.org.uk

Get involved with our Hospice www.sfh.org.uk



